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TO: MEMBERS OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON SINGLE-USE PLASTICS  

FROM: Terry C. Anderson, Director 

DATE: May 19, 2011 

We are writing to report that the following bill drafts recommended by your 
committee failed to be approved for introduction by the Joint Legislative Council at its 
May 18, 2011 meeting (under applicable law, 12 votes are needed for introduction): 

• LRB-1376/1, relating to the collection and recycling of beverage containers at 
public events and granting rule-making authority, failed by a vote of Ayes, 8; 
Noes, 11; and Absent, 3. 

• LRB-1377/1, relating to recycling effectiveness improvement grants and 
making an appropriation, failed by a vote of Ayes, 8; Noes, 11; and Absent, 3.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact David L. Lovell or Larry 
Konopacki at this office. 

Thank you for your service on this committee. 
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